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April 27, 2020 
Caernarvon Township Supervisors 
2139 Main Street, Narvon, PA 17555 

RE:  Monthly Engineers’ Report (NO PLANNING OR SEO ITEMS) 

As an update, this office has worked on the following matters this past month.  We 
could answer any questions or would welcome feedback and direction on any and 
all matters.   

1. Knobby Hill Stormwater. We continue our work on the final design and
bidding documents as time permits.

2. Township garage site improvements.  We continue our work on the
grading and driveway layouts but at this point are awaiting some building
information (elevations) from the Architect.

3. Zoning & Stormwater Follow up

a. 2747 Valley View Road (DIEHM).  We are awaiting contact by the
owner to discuss with his site Engineer to develop an overall
stormwater plan for further review and compliance.

b. 501 Edwards Road (Glick).  This office had forwarded the Board
with further correspondence and details related to the zoning permit
issued (2014). And are awaiting direction on this matter.

4. Historic Poole Forge (Streambank) PERMIT EXPIRATION.  As directed
earlier, we will prepare the appropriate permit extensions for the NPDES
permit to be consistent with the Join Permit expiration date.  We made
initial contact with the Conservation District for filing the appropriate
forms and will follow up accordingly.

We also worked on various other items that have come before us as needed and 
will continue them as needed and directed.     

Respectfully,   
Vision Engineering, Inc. 
Caernarvon Township Engineer 

John K. Roche, P.E., 
President 

http://www.visionengineeringinc.net/

